REGULAR PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD MEETING

The Parks and Recreation Board met virtually in a regular monthly meeting on March 1, 2021, with the
following present:

Amanda Stark, Chair

Tracey Garza, Member

Chuck Koenen, Member

Victor Medina, Member

Anne Duhon, Member

Mariana Espinoza, Parks and Recreation Director (Non-voting Staff Liaison)

CALL MEETING TO ORDER
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.

ROLL CALL OF MEMBERS
All members were present except Tracey Garza and Roman Womack.

PUBLIC COMMENTS
None

MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING
Member Victor Medina made a motion to approve the minutes from March 1, 2021, seconded by Lana

Nicholson. The vote was unanimous 5-0.

CONSIDER and POSSIBLE ACTION
DISCUSS AND CONSIDER POSSIBLE RECOMMENDATION REGARDING WORD PLACE

WOODED PARKLAND DEDICATION. A Presentation was made by Jeff Barton regarding possible
Parkland Dedication. The Parks and Recreation Board provided feedback. No action was taken.

PRESENTATION REGARDING HOCKEY LEAGUES AND HOCKEY PROGRAMS AT ASH
PAVILION. An introduction was made by the Crane Family, and they provided an overview of
potential future youth hockey possibilities at the Ash Pavilion. No action was taken.

DISCUSS AND CONSIDER POSSIBLE RECOMMENDATION REGARDING THE PROOSAL
FOR DISC GOLF RENOVATIONS AT STEEPLECHASE PARK. The Park Board discussed the
revised disc golf proposal that was submitted by Ryan McCrary of the Republic of Texas Disc Golf
Club. A motion to table until the next Parks Board Meeting was made by Amanda Stark, seconded by
Victor Medina. The vote was unanimous 5-0.

PRESENTATION REGARDING RENOVATIONS AT MARY KYLE HARTSON CITY SQUARE
PARK. A presentation regarding renovations at Mary Kyle Hartson City Square Park was given by
Jose Perez, Associate of Coleman and Associates. No action was taken.

STAFF REPORTS
Mariana Espinoza provided a monthly staff report including updates on the James Adkins Pool

plumbing repairs, community gardens, upcoming events, and park maintenance shop clean up.

NEXT MEETING
May 24, 2021



MEETING ADJOURN
With no other agenda items to discuss, Amanda Stark made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Lana
Nicholson. The vote was unanimous 5-0. The meeting adjourned at 8:18 p.m.
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